
Winter 2023 

 

Dear Team Leaders, 

Welcome to the 17th Annual Steppin’ Up to End Violence! 

Our event is defined by enthusiastic teams of all sizes who raise funds and awareness, and we are so glad 
you and your team will be joining in this 2023 signature event and fundraiser for Turning Points Network. You 
are part of a movement to help assure free, compassionate, trauma-informed services for anyone affected 
by relationship abuse, sexual assault, stalking and sex trafficking in Sullivan County.  

Additionally, your efforts will help fund the very prevention work that breaks the cycle and promotes healthy 
relationships. TPN Is reaching the next generation with innovative prevention programming thanks to you! 

You will find all the info and forms you need at our event website: 
https://turningpointsnetwork.org/steppin-up/ 

At this website, look for FAQs, tips on recruitment, creative fundraising, and how to include virtual members 
of your team who can’t participate on event day.  

All teams report that online fundraising—by having a unique fundraising page for you/your team—helps 
boost fundraising efforts and makes it easier on you! All the info you need is at our website. If you need help 
setting up an online fundraising page, we will be happy to do it for you or answer any questions along the 
way.  

We are building a strong network of hope, healing, support, and safety because of community-minded 
people like you. Thank you for helping us live out our mission of “Preventing Violence, Promoting Respect, 
Strengthening Lives.”  

Let us know how we can help you “step up” this year. 

 
On behalf of the Steppin’ Up Planning Committee, 
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